




























Vancouver Chinatown Revitalization Committee 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 9, 2015 
 
 
CITY OF VANCOUVER 
453 West 12 Avenue 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V5Y 1V4  
 
 
Attn.: His Worship, Mayor Robertson and City Councilors 
 
Re:  Proposed Regulation of Retail Medical Marijuana Dealers-Related Uses  
 
Dear Sirs or Madames: 
 
We wish to state our opposition to the recommendations in the report by the Chief License 
Inspector and the General Manager of Planning and Development Services regarding the 
regulations of retail dealers of Medical Marijuana. 
 
We are against the the recommendation that Hastings and Main Streets be the two corridors in the 
DTES where dispensaries are allowed as Hastings Street runs adjacent to Chinatown and Main 
Street runs through it.  Chinatown has already been negatively affected by the drug culture that has 
plagued the DTES.    We in the Chinatown Community have struggled to revitalize our community.  
We feel that our hard fought efforts will be undone by allowing dispensaries to operate in our 
neighbourhood.  Already Chinatown, a historic national landmark, is at risk of being destroyed if we 
do not take serious steps to preserve its character.   
 
We seek the City of Vancouver’s support of our  community by not permitting uses that are 
completely inconsistent with the historic and cultural heritage of the neighborhood.   
 
We hope that City Council will help us protect Chinatown by not allowing marijuana dispensaries in 
our neighbourhood. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Lee 
Chair, VCRC 
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